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This is to certify that Mr. More Tushar Sudam
has completed his internship at The Bhongaa, Baramati,

from 10 Jan 2022 to 10 March 2022.

His work was primarily focused on News Editing and Reporting,
specifically related to grey journalism. He is a hard-working

and passionate individual with exceptional work ethics.

Mr. Tushar is ambitious towards learning and developing new skills,
and his performance has exceeded our expectations.

He has completed and delivered his work on time.

We recommend him with highest regards and wish him all

the best in his future endeavours.
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